
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year! 
Here we are at the start of what is looking like a very busy 2017 for the Kellen 
Dance Academy.  Kelly and Ellen hope you have enjoyed a happy and peaceful 

Christmas break and are looking forward to getting back into dancing.   

Kellen Dance Academy were invited to give a dance  
Demonstration, on Saturday 26th November 2016. Kelly and Ellen, along 
with some of the Saturday morning class members, visited Oban Court in 

Darlington to dance for the residents.   

Congratulations to all the children and 
adults who took their dance exams on  
Sunday 27th November 2016. 

Again there were some fantastic results.  
Kelly and Ellen were two very proud dance 
teachers. It has been a successful year. 



 

Coming up! 
January and February 

 
¶ Monday 9th January New Years 

Dinner Dance. 
 
¶ Sunday 15th January NCDTA      

Inventive dance competition      
Lancastrian Suite Dunston          
Ellen & Kelly look forward to your 
support. 

 
¶ Friday 17th - Sunday 19th February 

Sequence dance weekend The 
Crown and Mitre Hotel Carlisle. 

 
         Further dates for your diaries. 
¶ Saturday 4th March Kellen Dance 

Academy 5th Birthday celebrations 
The Mecure Kings Hotel Darlington 

 
¶ Tuesday 28th March Kellen Dance 

Academy Show  
 Majestic Theatre Darlington. 

Well done to all those that received their 
awards from the exam held in November.   
Special congratulations to: 
Lucy Harrison Highest Marks 
Isabella Wheatley Star Award 
Evie Hoare Trevor Morgan Memorial  
Trophy. 

Looking forward to seeing you soon. 

Kelly  and Ellen  
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 
07810 272788 

 
 

 Donôt forget to book your places for      
our Spring Sequence Dance Holiday at the   
         Crown and Mitre Hotel, Carlisle 
   17thï19th February 2017.  
 

During 2017 we have  
chosen to support the 
charity Macmillan  
Cancer Support.  Look 
out for events throughout the 
year you can get involved with! 


